
The holiday season is over until Chanukah, and the Men's Club has a bunch of events planned between 
now and then. We're taking a  break from the baseball playoffs to let you know about them. 
 
First up is our biennial political forum, scheduled for this Sunday, Oct. 23, at 10 a.m. Montgomery County 
Executive Marc Elrich and Republican challenger Reardon Sullivan will appear separately and take 
questions submitted from the audience. Breakfast will be served. This event is co-sponsored by our 
Sisterhood. 
 
Then Part II of our health fair will take place via Zoom on Wednesday, Oct. 26. Dr, Joanne Crantz, a 
B'nai Israel member who practiced geriatric medicine for more than 30 years, will be our speaker. To 
attend and get the Zoom link, please register at   https://www.bnaiisraelcong.org/event/agingsuccessfully.  
 
On Thursday, Oct. 27, our shlicha, Uriel Lin, will speak about the upcoming Israeli elections with Yarden 
Shiri, shlicha at Agudas Achim in Alexandria, and Ido Naaman, shaliach at B'nai Tzedek in Potomac. A 
pub quiz will follow. Desserts and Israeli wines will be served. The event, co-sponsored with our 
Sisterhood, begins at 7:30 p.m. Admission is free but please register by Monday, Oct. 24, 
to alanisenberg_rph@yahoo.com. 
 
Also, Thursday, Oct. 27, is the final day to register for our tour of the Museum of the Bible, which will 
take place at 10:45 a.m. on Friday, Nov. 11. The cost is $10 per person and family members are 
welcome. Sign up at https://www.bnaiisraelcong.org/event/museumofthebible. 
 
We've had to postpone our hike scheduled for Sunday, Oct. 30. We'll do it on another day. 
 
The following month is our next ROMEO dinner, scheduled for 6:30 p.m. Thursday, Nov. 3, at La Limena 
Grill, 1093 Rockville Pike,  Rockville. If you want to attend, please RSVP to Mark Berlin 
at berlin.potomac@gmail.com. 
 
And at 10 a.m. Sunday, Nov. 6, lawyer Rob Kimmer will talk about going green. He's already doing that, 
installing solar panels on his home and driving an electric car. Breakfast will be served. Please RSVP 
to alanisenberg_rph@yahoo.com. 
 
Finally our next Men's Club meeting is scheduled for 10 a.m. Sunday, Nov. 13, after minyan. All club 
members are invited to attend.  
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